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ROBERT J. ANGELLI, Superintendent of Schools
robert.angeli @lebanonct.org

August 5, 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians,

2020, what a year! | hope you are making it through the power outage, OK. For families needing access to
potable water, we have an exterior spigot at Lyman at the Ag Science end of the building that you can access.
Signs have been posted to identify the spigot. Please turn it off after you use it.

Reminder Reopening Schools

| shared with you our plan to reopen schools and the changes to the school calendar. Links to these
documents are provided again for your convenience. If you have not yet responded to the recent survey, there
is still time. We are asking two questions, will your child(ren) be returning for in school learning or will you be
opting to start the year with distance learning. Please submit the form for distance learning if this is your choice
for how you would like your child(ren) educated at the start of the school year. The form will be available with
the same link used for the Reopening Plan. If your child{ren) will return to school, the survey asks if they will
take the bus. We ask that you complete the survey and Opt for Distance Learning form by Friday, August 7 for
our planning purposes. Parents can change their minds. If this occurs during the summer, we ask that you let
us know ASAP. Once school starts, we ask for 5 school days’ notice to make a change.

Students who opt for distance learning will remain enrolled in the Lebanon Public Schools. They may
participate in extracurricular activities and sports, but will have to provide their own transportation to practices,
meetings and other related activities that occur at the schools. We will not be providing additional bus
transportation for this.

To Access the recent survey use this link: hitps:/forms.gle/gw7MUaGhZxyLARcS7

To access copies of our Reopening Plan and summary presentation use this link:
https://www.lebanonct.org/o/central-office/page/school-reopening-information.

A copy of the revised school calendar can also be found on the district website here: htips://core-
docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded file/814721/LPS 2020-2021 Revised Calendar.pdf

If you have questions about the reopening of schools, please use this email address:
reopening @lebanonct.org.

Sincerel

obert J. Angeli
Superintendent @f Schools
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